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COUNCIL MEETING 

 
THE COUNCIL MEETING WAS HELD AT THE HAUGHTON TOWN HALL ON TUESDAY, MARCH 9, 2021 AT 6:00 P.M.  

 

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT WERE COLBY ISOM, BUCK MCGEE, DOUG ADAMS, PHILLIP SMITH, CARLTON ANDERSON.  
 

THE MEETING WAS PRESIDED OVER BY MAYOR KIM GASPARD. 

 
NEIL ERWIN, TOWN ATTORNEY, WAS PRESENT. 

 

THE MEETING WAS OPENED WITH PRAYER BY PHILLIP SMITH AND THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE WAS LED BY DOUG ADAMS. 
  

THERE WERE A NUMBER OF CITIZENS ATTENDING. 

 
A MOTION WAS MADE BY BUCK MCGEE TO APPROVE THE AGENDA MEETING MINUTES OF FEBUARY 2, 2021, SECONDED BY CARLTON 

ANDERSON THERE WERE NO COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE, MOTION CARRIED. AYES: 5 NAYS: 0 ABSENT: 0 ABSTAIN: 0 
 

A MOTION WAS MADE BY DOUG ADAMS TO APPROVE THE COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF FEBUARY 9, 2021, SECONDED BY PHILLIP SMITH. 

THERE WERE NO COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE, MOTION CARRIED. AYES: 5 NAYS: 0 ABSENT: 0 ABSTAIN: 0 
 

FIRE CHIEF JIMMY HOLLAND GAVE HIS MONTHLY REPORT, SPRINT ONE BACK IN SERVICE. HE ALSO STATED THE HOLMATRO CUTTING 

TOOL REMAINS OUT OF SERVICE. APPARATUS PUMP TESTING COMPLETED. 
 

POLICE CHIEF TODD GIBSON GAVE HIS MONTHLY REPORT, HE STATED DURING THE SNOW STORM WEEK OFFICERS WORKED AROUND THE 

CLOCK INCLUDING THE RESERVE OFFICERS. HAUGHTON PD WOULD LIKE TO THANK KLAY HARRISON AND HIS TEAM OF VOLUNTEERS FOR 
HELPING TOWN CITIZENS IN NEED. OFFICERS ALSO DELIVERED A LOT OF CASES OF WATER TO RESIDENTS IN NEED. CHIEF ALSO THANKED 

JARAD AND RACHEL WANIEWSKI FOR THEIR HELP DURING THE SNOW STORM AND PAST CLEANING UP AFTERMATH OF STORM EVENTS.  

 
PUBLIC WORKS KASIE BEAUDEAN GAVE MONTHLY REPORT ON BEHALF OF JACKY HICKS. KASIE STATED MONTHLY WATER WELL SAMPLES 

PASSED TESTING. ALSO, THE PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT CONTIUNED TO PERFORM NORMAL OPERATIONS OF MAINTAINING LIFT 

STATIONS, WELLS, AND OTHER NORMAL OPERATIONS TO PROVIDE SERVICES TO RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES. KASI STATED WITH A VERY 
DEDICATED TEAM AND WORKING AROUND THE CLOCK HAUGHTON RESIDENTS NEVER LOST WATER PRESSURE DURING THE WEEK OF THE 

WINTER STORM.   

 

MPC DIRECTOR SAM MARSIGLIA GAVE HIS REPORT. HE STATED SPRING MARKET TO OPEN 1ST OF JUNE, BFCU TO BUILD BRANCH OFF 3227, 2 

LIQUOR LICENCES APPLICANTS AND NOTICE FROM DOTD FOR APPROVAL FOR ADDITION TRAFFIC FOR EL PATIO. 

 
A MOTION WAS MADE BY BUCK MCGEE TO ADOPT MWPP RESOLUTION, A YEARLY RESOLUTION TO GIVE THE STATE AN IDEA OF OUR 

POTENTIAL GROWTH. SECONDED BY PHILLIP SMITH. THERE WERE NO COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE, MOTION CARRIED. 

AYES: 5 NAYS: 0 ABSENT: 0 ABSTAIN: 0 
 

 

THERE BEING NO FURTHER BUSINESS, MEETING WAS ADJOURNED.  
 

 

 
____________________________________________   _________________________________________ 

MISTY PEE, TOWN CLERK                                                            KIM GASPARD, MAYOR  


